

Prince Charles Public School 1601 Wavell Street London, Ontario N5W 2C9 (519) 452-8470

April 25, 2012

Dear Mr and Mrs. Bruder,

On behalf of our class we would like to thank you for your generosity. We are all very thankful that we are able to go on our year end trip at a lower cost. You are very kind to donate money to support our field trip. We would also like to thank your company, Exhaust Direct for the donation as well. Because of your generous donation, both grade 6 classes are able to afford it and are very excited.

Mrs. Moore and Mrs. Barker are very pleased that this trip is a go! None of us could describe our feelings about how happy we are to go to the Toronto Zoo! All the kids and parents coming will be having such a great time. We are looking especially forward to the stingray exhibit and the polar bear cubs!

Again, thank you very much. We hope you will be able to join us on our trip. Let's hope for nice weather!

Sincerely,

Vicky V. and Brianna B.

Vicky. Vlu

On behalf of the grade 6's in Mrs. Moore's class

Brianna Barber